
John Uhalde Ranch 
Ely, Nevada 

rnn 1.1". - rn t - ------ 

Mr, M. Lee Bishop 
€18 Document Manager 
Office of Loglstlcs Management 
Office of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1551 Hillshire Drive, MIS 01 1 
Las Vegas, NV 891 34 

December I I, 2006 

Dear Mr. Bishop: 

I am writing to submit comments to the Department of Energy (DOE) regarding 
the expansion of the Rail Alignment Environmental Impact Statement to include a study 
of the Mina Rail Corridor in addition to the Caliente Rail Comder. 

The proposed Caliente Rail Corridor currently passes through Garden Valley 
(Lincoln County), within near proximity of our ranch and grazing allotments. 
This route will totally anhililate our way of life and means of preserving it. It will 
devastate the valleys we live in which have had little intervention by human kind up to 
this point in time. We have made this clear by participating in public scoping sessions 
and have written extensive comments to the DOE stating our opposition to such 
incredible waste of taxpayer dollars and negative sffacts on our environment, 

We feel if such a worthless project must take place, we would support the Mina Rail 
Corridor, which will follow existing roads and rail lines, thus lessening the damage to the 
environment and peoples livelihoods. 

Respectfully yours, q-r'&& 
Gracian N. Uhalde 


